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Yoimoji - Haystack
Next week’s Yoimoji will be Haystack, the Independent Bear. 

Please send your teachers examples of how your children have 

been independent at home so that we can feature them in next 

week’s newsletter.

Attached to this newsletter is a document from Tony with ideas 

about how to teach being independent.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Alfie M, Beech - Fantastic phonics work

Amelia, Ella & Jamie, Cedar - Amazing toilet roll creations

Emily G, Palms - Wonderful learning at home & making rainbow bread

Birthdays This Week

Happy birthday to Angelica, Millie and Seth, who would 

usually have celebrated in Assembly with us.

Working from Home!

Thank you to everyone who has sent in lovely pictures of your 

children working hard at home. Here is this week’s selection!

This Week
Bedtime Story: Tony has recorded a second bedtime story video for our students to 

enjoy. You can find it on the school website here: www.queenelizabeth2.w-

sussex.sch.uk/website/bedtime_story_videos/479837 

Staff Pets Quiz: We have created a quiz for you to guess which pet belongs to which 

member of staff. The quiz is being sent out with this newsletter and we’ll give you the 

answers next week.

OT/Physio Queries: If you have any OT or Physiotherapy queries at this time, you can 

contact our therapists by email at SC-TR.specialschoolotptnorth@nhs.net

Alternatively, Crawley CDC can be reached by telephone on 01293 301010 Ext. 3. 

(Leave a message and they will return your call.) Concerns can also be passed to class 

teachers in school who will then get in contact with the right person.

Contact Details: Please make sure the school office have up to date contact details 

for you so you don’t miss any important updates in these challenging times.
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Working from Home!

Palms Class have been doing lots of lovely learning from home and have been busy 

baking, gardening and creating beautiful rainbows to show their appreciation for our 

wonderful NHS! Well done Palms Class!
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